
 

        May 6, 2021 

Dear Northwest Families,  

Northwest Academy is happily announcing the return of summer school. This will be offered for 
grades Kindergarten through Seventh Grade for a period of five weeks. Additional details are located 
below. If interested, please either call the main office at (216) 226-6800 or complete and return the 
form located below by Friday, May 21st.  

Details:  

• Grade Levels: Open from Kindergarten to Seventh Grade  
• Dates: Monday to Thursday from June 14th to July 15th  
• Times: 9am to 2pm  

o Doors do not open till 9am  
• Breakfast and Lunch are provided 
• Transportation is NOT provided  
• Open to Virtual and traditional scholars (this will only occur in the traditional format however)  

As always, if you have any questions, let me know and have a wonderful day!  

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Dykstra  

Principal of Northwest Academy  

 

Student Name: ______________________________ 

Grade (entering): ____________________________ 

Student Name #2: ____________________________ 

Grade (entering): _____________________________ 

Student Name #3: _____________________________ 

Grade (entering): ______________________________ 

Parent Name: __________________________________ 

Parent Phone Number: ______________________________ 

 


